
 

      

 

 

 

  

 
   
  

 
 
 
 
 
David Cullinane, T.D. 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
3rd May 2022 
 
PQ: 21036/22 
 
To ask the Minister for Health if consideration has been given to add glucoRX Aidex 
continuous glucose monitoring system to the long-term illness scheme; and if he will make 
a statement on the matter. -David Cullinane 
 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question (Reference 21036/22), which you submitted to the 
Minister for Health for response. 
 
GlucoRx Aidex Continuous Glucose Monitoring (CGM) system is currently undergoing review 
via Procurement for addition to the National Pricing Framework and supply through Aids and 
Appliances at local level. The GlucoRx Aidex CGM sensors are approved in principle for 
addition to the formal GMS Reimbursement List if and when the equipment (e.g. 
transmitter) secures a positive recommendation through the national procurement process. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Suzanne Doyle 
Primary Care Eligibility & Reimbursement Service 

Primary Care Reimbursement Service 

Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, D11 XKF3 

Tel:  01- 8647100 

 

Seirbhís Aisíoca Príomhchúraim 

Bealach amach 5 an M50, Án Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas, Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3 

Guthán: 01 8647100 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 


